ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

April 22, 1970

ATTENDEES: Gene Lindquist, Bob Scott, Fred Joy, Hal Neely, Harry Smith, Gene Horton Dick Chandler, Rose Hager, Harry Jennings, Roger Hobart

MINUTES

Meeting called to order by Roger Hobart, President, at 4:30 p.m.

Secretary to notify R. Colopy and K. McConnico of termination.

Dr. Karl Parker, Chiropractic Clinic; Billy Burt, Builder; and W.H. "Bill" Gray, Test Engineering, all accepted for membership.

Hal Neely reported on Rotary Foundation.

Request from club in India for astronaut autographs, given to Dick Chandler.

Roger Hobart reported that McAfee, Petynia, Davidson, and Brown attended New Member Info Meeting.

Harry Smith reported that no commercial bus is available for Bob Hope Special. Harry to check on school bus; Gene Lindquist to take care of financial arrangements.

Roger Hobart reported that boundary change to include all of Clear Lake School District, should be at International for approval.

Roger Hobart recommended that McCauley's scholarship committee should report at the next board meeting with his committee chairman on status of meeting with the school.

Roger Hobart and Gene Horton reported on our Drug Awareness participation at District Conference and "Earth I Care."

Gene Lindquist to check dues of other clubs so that Board may evaluate whether to raise dues or not.

Harry J. Jennings, Secretary